


January 2019
Dear River Trail 8th Grade Parents and Students:
We will be taking our rising 9th graders on a trip to visit Northview High School. One group of students will visit on Wednesday, February 20, 2019, and a second group will visit on Thursday, February 21, 2019. This trip will take place between 9:00 am and 1:30 pm. The purpose of the trip is to provide students the opportunity to tour NHS, meet NHS administrators and counselors, and preview several classes. Students will have the opportunity to eat lunch at NHS during their visit. They will be able to buy lunch using their lunch numbers, or they may choose to bring a lunch. 
Please complete this permission form and return it to your child’s 6th  period teacher or Mr. Peterson by Friday, February 08, 2019.  We must have a signed permission form on file for every 8th grade student, whether your child is or is not attending. Students with out a permission form on file will not be able to attend the field  trip.  

Sincerely,

Matthew Peterson

8th Grade Counselor
(Please fill out the information below.)  

Student’s Name_______________________________________

Student’s 6th Period Teacher ___________________________

____ My child MAY attend the field trip to NHS on 2/20/19 or 2/21/19.
____My child MAY NOT attend the field trip to NHS on 2/20/19 or 2/21/19.
Lunch Plan:   ___Eat at Northview      ___ Eat at RTMS           ___ Bringing Lunch
Parent Signature: ______________________________
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